
 

Everyone Learning, Everyone Leading 

 

SDMC Agenda                      May 3, 2021 

 

Meet the New Principal 

Ms. Bailey was introduced as the new principal at Piney Point Elementary School.  

She shared information about her experience and vision for Piney Point; then, she 

invited questions from the teachers. 

Survey Next Year Plans 

Ms. Swaby will submit the staff survey for positions this week.  Teachers are 

encouraged to submit the survey completely, in case there is a need to change 

grade levels. 

Budget Items 

We are working on a date this summer to schedule the installation of the Clever 

boards in each classroom. 

We are getting a new marquee installed over the summer. 

Topics 

PD Suggestions for next year:  Differentiated technology training, GT annual 

training through MFA or the Houston Science Museum, HMH Reading Adoption 

Training – specifically the technology portion, Break Out Sessions. 

Questions and Concerns 

• Will we hire a new assistant principal?  Yes, we will hire a new assistant 

principal.  The position will be posted, and internal and external candidates 

are welcome to apply. 

• How will we find out about changes for the upcoming school year?  Ms. Bailey 

will keep teachers informed via email throughout the summer of changes 



 

Everyone Learning, Everyone Leading 

 

made at the school or district level.  Teachers, staff, and parents will be 

invited to complete a survey about Piney Point to give in put this summer, and 

steering committees will be formed to plan changes. 


